	[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.png]


  November 2015 News from

   Ms. Heather


	**** PLEASE REMEMBER ****
Preschool hours are as follows:

Tuesday - Friday

AM session: 7:45-10:45

PM session: 11:45-2:45

Please be on time to pick-up your child. 

Teachers are hard at work with planning, preparation and duties and we thank you for being respectful of these times. 
If you are more than 5 minutes late, your child will be waiting in the front office of BECC.
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Mark your calendars
Nov. 1- Daylight savings ends.  Fall back.

Nov.  2-  NO PreK classes

Nov. 9- NO PreK CLASSES
Nov. 18-  NO PreK CLASSES

Nov. 25-27- Thanksgiving Break- No school

[image: image4.wmf]We are always trying to keep sickness at bay in our classroom.  The best way to do that is to make sure everyone washes their hands as often as possible and remembers to cough and sneeze into their arm or shirt as well as using a tissue to wipe noses instead of hands, fingers or shirts.  You can help out by encouraging your child to do these things at home as well.  If your child is sick (run a fever, vomiting or diarrhea) or has been in the PAST 24 HOURS please keep them home until they are well.  


	Weekly objectives and themes
November 3-6  
Letter-  Jj Jerry Jellyfish        color- white       Shape-   cone              number- 10  
November 10-13  
Letter-  Kk Kayo Kangaroo            color-  gray
Shape-  cube            number- review 1-5
Nov 16, 17, 19, 20 
Letter-  Ll- lizzy lizard          color- review all
Shape-  cylinder                number- review 6-10
Nov 23-24- Turkeys & Giving Thanks
Our classroom will discuss reasons we are thankful and complete a few seasonal activities in the classroom.  
Cooler Weather
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As the weather gets cooler, your child will need to bring a coat or jacket to school each day. If the temperature is 45  or above we will be playing outside.  It is also very important that your child have a backpack each day.    

Don’t forget to sign up for the prek update.  Look on the back of this newsletter for more information.  



	
	


